

REF:J\careerstalk15/16 November 2015

]

Dear Parent,

CAREERS TALKS

Yours sincerely.

We have an evening of Careers Talks scheduled in the school calendar for this term on Tuesday 8 December between 4.30pm and 5.30pm. These talks are aimed at all students from Year 7 -13 and their parents and will take place in the Old School.

Dave Gandee will deliver a talk on careers in risk assurance. He is a Partner at PwC, helping his clients to manage the increasing number of risks that they face on a daily basis. He helps clients to understand 'what could go wrong' in their business and to prevent it from happening. In his career, he has worked across a number of different departments at PwC, in several different offices and in a number of different countries. His clients have included household names such as SuperDry, Weetabix, Royal Mail and Thomas Cook, and he now specialises in the energy sector, supporting the likes of National Grid, Npower and British Gas.

David Thornley will discuss careers in law. He's a solicitor and partner at Ringrose Law based at St Peter's Hill Grantham. He has worked in many different areas of law including family law, crime, conveyancing, personal injury claims, employment, general litigation and licensing. The breadth of David's experience will enable him to give an insight into the career opportunities that are available to someone who decides to study law. Bekkie Bowley, a trainee solicitor will also attend the evening and will be able to answer questions from the perspective of someone who has been a law student recently.

Numbers will be limited and we ask students and parents to sign up in advance and no later than Wednesday 2 December. We would encourage parents to attend with their son but appreciate that this may not be possible due to the early start time which has been scheduled to accommodate speakers. Students are also welcome to attend by themselves. Drinks will be available in the Old School from 4.15pm. The evening will officially start at 4.30pm. Students and parents who attend the evening will be expected to attend both talks.

We would be grateful if you could return the reply slip to the school office by Wednesday 2 December if you or your son would like to attend. Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Hutchins should you have any questions regarding the content of this email.

J A Dixon
Deputy Head Master

S Hutchins
Careers and Work Related Learning

Careers Talk For Students and Parents on Tuesday 8 December 2015

4.30pm – 5.30pm in the Old School

Return to: School Office or email to: suzanne.hutchins@kings.lincs.sch.uk by Wednesday 2 December

Pupil's Name:

I would like to attend both careers talk with my son on Tuesday 8 December between 4.30pm and 5.30pm in the Old School

My son will attend the Careers Talk by himself

[